
So… what do you think???? 

 
You are invited to participate in an anonymous online survey 

about undergraduate college students’ attitudes about HIV 

testing. Your input will provide valuable information in planning 

HIV testing events tailored for college students. The survey will 

only take about 10 minutes and you can complete it on your 

phone or computer. Just click on the link below and get started. 

Stay tuned for a quick, fun HIV testing event coming your way 

in the next month based on your responses. Thank you for 

taking your time to share your opinion.  

The survey will be available until 8/31/2020. You must be at least 18 to 

participate. For more information, you can contact the student , Kimberly Griffin, 

in charge of the project at kimberly.griffin@bobcats.gcsu.edu 

 

https://gcsu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ePNuLucmsQICdeZ 
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